March 2, 2000

Myla Lichtman-Fields
Myla Productions

23 Lee

Irvine, CA 92620-6202

Dear Myla,
Thank you for the update on your work.

I enjoyed the radio production of Felix and Fanny (I've been a
Michael York fan for years) and found An Irish Sonata intriguing
with its haunting sensibilities and use of music.

At this point, however, neither is a good fit for our company.
Two-handers are unlikely choices for the “ensemble-based”
aesthetic our artistic director likes to trumpet and we just did
a play which had a heavy Irish focus.

Thank you, nevertheless, for thinking of Lamb’s Players Theatre.
And we wish you the best with both new pieces.

Sincerely, .

/ Jeffrey’S. Miller
“._Director of Outreach

. www.lambsplayers.org
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